

## Planning & Inspections Department

308 East Stadium Drive \* Eden, North Carolina 27288-3523 \* (336) 623-2110 \* Fax (336) 623-4057

## **AMENDED MEMO**

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru:

Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From:

Kelly K. Stultz, AICP, Director

Subject: Date: Annexation Request – 331 Wilshire Drive and 400 Northridge Drive

June 14, 2012

The City has received voluntary annexation requests for property located at 331 Wilshire Drive and 400 Northridge Drive. These lots are surrounded by the property approved for annexation at the May 15, 2012, City Council meeting.

A motion to adopt a "Resolution Directing the Clerk to Investigate a Petition Received under G.S. 160A-58.1" is in order.